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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Thursday 15th, 2020  
        

Temporary Traffic Disruption – S.S. Erin Road, 16.4 km Mark, Penal  

The Ministry of Works and Transport (MOWT) wishes to advise the general public that there will be a temporary 

disruption of traffic along S.S. Erin Road between 16.40 km to 17.00km mark (vicinity of LP #308), Syne Village, 

Penal.  

HOURS OF WORK  

Major works will be conducted on Saturday 17th October, 2020 between the hours of 8:00 PM and 5:00 AM. 

During this time, the roadway may be closed to vehicular traffic for an extended duration. 

 

Work will continue from Sunday 18th October, 2020 to Friday 30th October, 2020 where there will be minor 

disruptions to vehicular traffic between 9:00AM and 3:00PM daily. 

 

This disruption is necessary to facilitate the replacement of an underground cylinder crossing. 

 

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE   

An alternative route for light motor vehicles is available between Gonzales Trace and Gonzales Branch Trace 

along the S.S. Erin Road (please see map). 

Motorists are advised to: 

 Proceed with extreme caution and observe all directional signs and barriers. 

 Follow instructions from Police Officers on site to facilitate a safe and orderly flow of traffic. 

 Be aware of heavy equipment entering and exiting the work zone. 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport regrets any inconvenience caused and thanks the public for its cooperation. 

For further information , persons can contact the Highways Division at 625-4671. 

*** 


